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OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL  

Grange Road, Holbrooks Road and 
East Avenue Intersection Upgrade  
Night Works – continuing ground investigations works 

       

 

We are upgrading the intersection of Grange Road, Holbrooks 

Road and East Avenue to relieve congestion and improve safety 

and connectivity for all road users at this location. 

What’s happening: 

To assist with project planning, ground investigation works will be 

undertaken in and around the intersection. 

To minimise the impact on road users, these works will occur at night.  

How this affects you: 

To do this work safely, temporary lane and speed restrictions will be in 
place during working hours. 

Please plan your trips, be cautious around workers and observe 
signage.  

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these activities 
are being undertaken, however the work will be managed to minimise 
disturbance to nearby properties as much as practically possible.  

We will keep you up to date as the project progresses. To receive 
project updates you can register via the QR code or by contacting us 
via any of the below options. 

For further information:  

• Visit dit.sa.gov.au/ghe 

• Email DIT.GHE@sa.gov.au 

• Call 1300 794 880 

When 

Sunday 30 June to 
Monday 8 July 2024, 
weather permitting 

No works will be 
undertaken Friday and 
Saturday nights 

Hours of operation 

7pm to 6am 

Where 

Along Grange Road, 
Holbrooks Road and East 
Avenue close to the 
intersection 

Register via the QR code 
to receive project 
updates 
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